
1. If elected to represent us in the Corporation Commission, what are your top three 
priorities? 

a. Just and reasonable rates with safe and reliable service as defined by the 
constitution. 

b. Remove mandates, subsidies and other regulatory hurdles that have contributed 
to grid unreliability and a lack of resiliency. 

c. Regulatory Stability: Keep policy making at the legislature where it belongs, stop 
changing rules in the middle of the game. 

2. Tell us about your plans for utility sustainability and ensuring the Arizona power grid can 
keep up with the increases in demand and growing population in Arizona? 

a. Again, regulatory stability and removing mandates and subsidies.  We need to 
stop mandating specific types of energy generation and start letting technology 
dictate when a transition should occur.  We have brought our utility reliability and 
resiliency to the brink of brownouts similar to California and we must reverse this 
trend.  A stable regulatory environment is essential for not only economic growth, 
but also utility growth, sustainability, and reliability. 

3. A severe drought in the neighboring state of California has forced that state to impose 
harsh rules on the use of water. How will you manage Arizona’s water use in a way that 
will prevent our state from having to take similar measures in the future? 

a. While the Corporation Commission does not have direct jurisdiction over water 
issues in AZ, we are committed to helping all our utilities maintain reliable 
services and sources of water. 

 


